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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Resident Comment for Planning & Development Committee Meeting on 

March 8th 2021 (Regarding File# C08E08.008)

From: Kanwar Rai < >  
Sent: 2021/03/04 4:28 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Swinfield, Shelby <Shelby.Swinfield@brampton.ca>; Fortini, Pat - Councillor <Pat.Fortini@brampton.ca>; Williams, 
Charmaine - Councillor <Charmaine.Williams@brampton.ca>; Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor 
<Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Resident Comment for Planning & Development Committee Meeting on March 8th 2021 (Regarding 
File# C08E08.008) 
Importance: High 
 
Hello,  
 
I am submitting this comment for discussion at the March 8th Planning & Development meeting 
regarding File # C08E08.008 
 
Please present this comment and question to the committee at the March 8th meeting: 
 
At the last Planning meeting on July 8, 2020, it was decided that "An additional town hall meeting be 
convened by the developer with concerned residents, by November 2020, via electronic means if 
necessary".  (Proof: see attached document, point 3 on page 1). 
 
Was such a meeting held by the developer with concerned residents? If so, when and who was invited. I am 
one of those concerned residents that was at the meeting on July 8th, 2020 and I have received no such 
invitation from the city or developer. In fact I followed up several times, via email with Shelby Swinfield 
(City Planner) before and after November 2020 inquiring about the status of this follow up town hall. As of 
today, I have received no indication that any meeting was held or would be held. 
 
If no such town hall with residents was held by the developer, I certainly hope that the city and developer 
are not planning to simply move forward with this zoning change. This would be a serious betrayal of the 
agreement made with concerned residents on July 8th, 2020. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kanwar Rai, P.Eng., MBA, MSc. 


